
My dear Principal,

I am re-enclosing the Librarian's letter 

I regret this conflict.

The Faculty of Arts meets regularly on the first Friday of 

each month and as last Friday was a holiday, I set the meeting 

down for the next available date, namely, Tuesday the 6th 

instant at 4 p.m. 

sent out that the Library meeting was to be held on that date. 

As, however, there are no matters of any very lively signifi­

cance on the agendum for the Faculty meeting I think that all 

the work of the Faculty meeting will be concluded before 5 

o'clock, the hour for which the meeting of the Library Committee 

is set down in the Calendar.

to you dated the 1st instant.

I was not aware when the notices were

Yours very truly,

ûutjêSncl.

Dean
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